
Undergraduate Awards Ceremony 

Tomorrow is our Undergraduate Awards Ceremony recognizing academic 
achievement from the 2018-2019 school year.  For parents and guests coming 

tomorrow you can park in the bus parking lot.  If more than one person from 
your home is attend, carpooling would be appreciated!  The balcony is reserved 

for parents and guests tomorrow.  Our Photography teacher, Mr. McCaustlin, 
will take pictures of all award winners.  The link to these pictures will be posted 

on the school website later in the week. 

 

School Photos 

School photos will take place on Wednesday, September 18. 

  

Student Fees 

Just a reminder that a $40 Student Fee should be paid as soon as families are 
able.  These fees help to fund school activities, guest speakers, co- and extra-

curricular activities, locker maintenance and more.  You are encouraged to pay 
through SchoolCashOnline – a link can be found on the Harbour View High 

School website:  hvhs.nbed.nb.ca  

Any student whose fees are paid by September 30 will be entered into a draw 
for some HVHS swag. 

  

Daily Announcements 

Our morning announcements can be found through PowerSchool each day by 

clicking on the Daily Bulletin link. 

  

Musical 

Our annual fall musical production is quickly approaching.  Into The Woods will be 

performed October 10 – 12, 7:30pm.  Tickets are $17 each and are available for 
purchase through hvhs.eventbrite.ca 

  

Students with identified medical needs 

Policy 704 forms will be going home for students with medical needs over the 

next several days.  Please fill out the appropriate information and return to 
homeroom teachers at your earliest convenience.  Thank you! 

  



Yearbooks on sale 

It’s time to Pre-order your 2020 Yearbook NOW and Save!! The “Back to 
School” campaign offers students the lowest price of $45 but only until 

Thanksgiving (October 14th).  Also, for an additional $5, students can make 
their cover unique by adding personalization and up to 4 FREE icons.  The price 

will increase to $55 on October 15thand the deadline to order yearbooks is 
March 5th (March Break). Payments can be submitted to your homeroom 

teacher, the library or online at www.jostensyearbooks.com 

  

 

SAINT JOHN DISTRICT YOUTH HOCKEY ASSOCIATION  
COMMUNITY HOCKEY 

 

 

In high school and still want to play hockey? Want to get on the ice and have 
fun? Want to do it for a reasonable price? 

 

Come play for the Saint John District Youth Hockey Association (or Community 

Hockey as we like to call it). This was formerly ‘School Boy’ in elementary and 
middle school and now we have it available to high school students that aren’t 
already playing within a hockey organization and for those students to come out 

and just have fun, no pressure just fun. 

 

This is a league where you can get on the ice for approx. 1 hour, 1-2 times per 
week and play hockey for fun, it’s not about winning its about playing. 

 

If you are interested please have an adult contact Francis Curley 

at fcurley@hotmail.com or at 506-639-3405. 
 


